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Oliver Hoban

From: Christie Burns
Sent: 20 January 2025 10:10
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: Response To Application Number 4/24/2318/0B1 at LAND AT NORTH LANE, 

HAVERIGG LA8 4LY

Hi all, 
 
Comments to be put online please.  
 
Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information 
available at the present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination 
or consultation, or where additional information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any 
future recommendation which may be made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Christie Burns MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer | Development Management 
Inclusive Growth and Placemaking | Cumberland Council  
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 

 
  

 
 

From: Telford, Paul   
Sent: 20 January 2025 08:36 
To: Christie Burns  
Subject: RE: Response To Application Number 4/24/2318/0B1 at LAND AT NORTH LANE, HAVERIGG LA8 4LY 
 
Christie  
 
I can confirm the LHA and LLFA have no objection to the relocation of the drainage channel within the plots 
driveways.  
 
Regards 

Paul Telford 

Development Management Officer | Highways Development Management & LLFA Place, 
Sustainable Growth and Transport | Cumberland Council Parkhouse Building | Carlisle | 
CA6 4SJ 

 
e : www.cumberland.gov.uk 
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Please be aware that I work flexible hours, so whilst this is a convenient time for me to 
send this email to you – I do not expect a response from you outside your normal working 
hours. 

 
 
 
 

From: Christie Burns   
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 12:33 PM 
To: Telford, Paul  
Subject: RE: Response To Application Number 4/24/2318/0B1 at LAND AT NORTH LANE, HAVERIGG LA8 4LY 
 
Hi Paul,  
 
I have just received the attached amended site plan for the above application. I have noted that 
the location of the proposed drainage channels seems to have moved. Can I just confirm that you 
are happy with the amended plan?  
 
Please note that the advice in this email is given in good faith on the basis of the information 
available at the present time. The advice may be subject to revision following further examination 
or consultation, or where additional information comes to light, and is therefore not binding on any 
future recommendation which may be made to the Council or any formal decision by the Council. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  
Christie Burns MRTPI 
Senior Planning Officer | Development Management 
Inclusive Growth and Placemaking | Cumberland Council  
The Market Hall | Market Place | Whitehaven | CA28 7JG 

 
  

 


